Presented by experienced
Kingsvale orchardist

Robert Fitzpatrick

Boorowa Community Landcare Group, together with South East Local Land
Services invites you to a ‘hands on” workshop for the home orchardist.

The aim of pruning fruit trees in the home garden is to assist the tree to
produce reliable quality crops, with good size fruit on a manageable size tree.

If you’ve ever wondered if you are pruning your trees correctly, then this is the
workshop for you.

Gary & Anne Johnson, who have a broad selection of examples in their garden
in Boorowa, have kindly offered to host the day at their property ‘Tulangi’ on
the Kenyu Road.

In winter, it's tempting to stay inside where it's warm, but a little bit of effort
pruning fruit trees will pay off.
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